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Architecta and Ar-chitectural Issues

Archutects are going to advance their aff air
only to the extent to which they consider the
issues before them and the degret to which these
issues are -discussed and some una-nimity of
opinion arrived at concerning them. Very littie
will be accomplishied otherwise. No association
cau be more than an association in name unless
it receives the collective and active support of
the memj)bers who -comprise it. What is needed
ini the architectural circies of Canada is more
of the'enthusiasin and earnest debate which was
evident at the Toronto meeting of the R.A..I.C.
and O.A..A.;- more addresses of the character
which were delivered and more of the splendid
feeling and tendeney arnong members which was
displayed at the meeting to fully discuss al
questions.

The convention at least afforded an exehange
of viewpoints which should lead to a mnucb bet-

ter understanding and some definite course of
action in shaping an effective policy. The spirit
of the discussions and the enthusiasmn manifest
should not.be permitted to extinguish, itself in
the months which follow. T'li publicity coin-
mittee gives promise of doing effective work
and shoulci at the earliest possible moment set
its machinery iii motion. " Registration, "
"Adequate Protection for the Profession," and
the "Conserving of Teclinical Opportunities"
arc questions which should be thrashed out with
a view to determining which best represents the
profession 's wclfare. Steps should be taken to
get in toucli and unite in soi-ne plan. with al
other bodies having mutual interests and orb-
jects. 0f course ail this implies well attended
meetings, 'but that is as it should be. Members
who attend -meetings are certainly of m~ore
assistance to the association than those Who
simply pay thieir fees and stay away. Tfhe ne-
cessary thing is co-operative work, a full dis-
cussion of issues, unanimity of opinion and ac-
tion. If this is realized the objects of the asso-
ciation wiIl corne dloser to 'being achieved and
the association will become a real factor in the
accomplishment of tangible resuits.

Firat Pan-Americcin Congreas ot Architects
Mr. A. Frank Wick-son, the presidetit of' the

Royal Architectural lirstitute of Canada, lias
been appointed by the Executive Committee -of
the First Pan-American Congress of Archiite-ets,
whioh will be held at Montevideo, Uruigtt.i.,
South Amierica, on. the lst to 7th March, 1920,
to form a Congress Coimnittee for Canada.

The matters to be discussed at the Firs-t Pan-
American Congress of Architects are the fol-
lowinig:

1. Tranisformation, expansion and emibellish-
ment of the city of a type predo-minant in North
and South Arnerica.

2. Construction inaterials proper to, each
country of North and South America. Adequate

inan f diffusi-ng the knowl-edg'e of its nature

and employxnent throughout the continent.
3 . Would it be considered advisable tha-t the

exercise of the .profession d~ architect sýlhould
be regleniented?

4. Cheap lieuses, urban and rural, in North
a.nd S-outh America.

5. Means of obtaining a higlier artis-tic cul-
ture f rom the public for a clearer -understand-
ing of architecture as an art.

6. Professioijal responsibil-ity. of the archi-
tect.

7. Is it necessary that the teaching of archi-
tecture be carricd ont in special schools?

S. Fouending of a Pan-Am-eriean Perfection
Institute for the architects.


